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Approval of agreement with GRW Engineers for engineering services for the wastewater collection
system rehabilitation and WWTP modifications

SUMMARY:
An agreement with GRW Engineers to continue the work on the collection system rehabilitation (I/I)
and the nutrient upgrade to the wastewater treatment plant needs to be approved. The estimated
construction costs for both projects totals $1,880,000. The agreement in Exhibit C calls for $12,000
to hire a sub-consultant to continue the inspection of the lines to determine the condition of the lines;
$100,000 for engineering design; $34,000 engineering during construction; and $90,000 for
inspection services during construction. It is estimated that approximately $90,000 will be left over
from the current project that can be used for this project, in addition to the funds budgeted.
BUDGET ACCOUNT: 413-52390-930-002

413-52390-934-009
413-52390-934-018

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve engineering agreement with GRW Engineers
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